
From:  Carol Tuveson jmailto:ctuvesonl697@qmail.cornJ
Sent:  Tuesday,  July  20,  2021  5:10  PM

To:  Michael  Behrendt

Subject:  Zoning

Hi  Michael,

I am in favor  of  the proposed  zoning  changes  recommended  by  the  Ag

Commission.  Undeveloped  land  is essential  for  a healthy  planet  as well  as maintaining  the

"rural"  charm  that  welcomes  so many  to our  community.  I am pleased  the  town  is looking  into

the  distant  future  and protecting  a nonrenewable  resource.  As  the climate  changes,  it  is hard  to

predict  how  much  of  an impact  will  be felt  by  our  area, but  hopefully  the forethought  that  has

gone  into  this  will  help  make  things  a bit  better.

Sincerely,

Carol  Tuveson
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